
 

 

TAAG & TAPC Village Hall Event 

1st November 2024 3.00 – 7.00p  

 

 

Gloucestershire County Council (GCC) have recently published route options for changes to the A46 

that will significantly affect our villages. 1 of the options (Option A) proposes bringing the A46 down 

the A435 from Teddington Hands roundabout to seven-bends, which will have a significant detrimental 

effect on us.  

They are running a public engagement exercise which started on 7th October and runs until 2nd 

December. Full details, including the routes options, maps, consultation document, brochure etc. can 

be found on the GCC website. 

 https://haveyoursaygloucestershire.uk.engagementhq.com/junction-9   

Or if you don’t use the internet, we have printed copies of the GCC brochure and their survey. Just 

contact us for your copies. 

TAAG are holding a drop-in event with the Parish Council at the village hall on Friday 1st November 

from 3.00 – 7.00pm to allow residents to get the full picture and hear our views on the plans. Printed 

copies of their brochure and survey will also be available on the day. 

We hope you can make this event. This could be our last chance to influence where the new road goes 

and make sure Option A is off the table for good. 

Reminder TAAGs own on-line questionnaire is still available until Monday 4th November at 12.00pm. 

https://www.allcounted.com/s?did=cfl5voou9lb8d&lang=en_GB 

 

If you don’t already receive our newsletters, you can subscribe on our website and get all the latest 

news straight to your inbox. 

https://taagroup.co.uk/newsletters-2/ 

 

 

TAAG - Teddington & Alstone A46 Advisory Group 

Email - jan.catbells@gmail.com 

Telephone number - 07941727963 

Website - www.taagroup.co.uk 
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